
Looking for ways to help if you’re under the age of 12?

Want to get involved with your school, church, or scout troop?

Here are a few ideas!

● Post copies of our Wish List in your school or around the neighborhood.

● Create a donation box to place in a local store or public area with a sign asking for donations of

dog, cat, puppy, and kitten supplies based on our Wish List (make sure you have permission from

the owner or manager first!)

● Hold a “Penny Power” fundraiser at your school, library, church, or a local store by collecting

change for the shelter.

● Have a dog biscuit and cat cookie bake sale, and donate the proceeds.

● Come take photos of shelter animals looking for homes, and make posters to hang on bulletin

boards at your school, library, grocery store, or other public places.

● Ask your scout troop, church, or other organizations to hold collection drives and fundraisers

(bake sales, car washes, yard sales, etc.) in support of SSHS.

We greatly appreciate your help, but please remember to get our permission before organizing any kind of

fundraiser and before using South Suburban Humane Society’s name in any publication.

When delivering proceeds from an event, don’t forget to tell us what you did, who organized the project, and

where it was held!

To organize a special project or fundraiser, please contact:

Kathleen Pazanin
Volunteer Manager

volunteer@southsuburbanhumane.org

708.755.7387 x115

www.southsuburbanhumanesociety.org

21800 Central Avenue, Matteson IL 60443
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